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Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Voluntary Report 
Licensee Event Report No. 89-010 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1 

Enclosed is a voluntary Licensee Event Report (LER) for an occurrence 
involving core power distribution monitoring. This voluntary report is 
provided consistent with a commitment made in our March 17, 1989 submittal to 
the NRC regarding technical issues impacting the San Onofre Unit I restart 
from the Cycle X refueling outage. The March 17 submittal provided a 
discussion of this subject with an assessment which concluded that this 
condition was not safety significant. This voluntary report provides a more 
detailed discussion of this issue which results from our continued follow-up 
investigation and review process. This process resulted in circumstances 
which prolonged the preparation and submittal of this report. SCE endeavors 
to avoid such circumstances, and will continue to do so in the future.  

This occurrence had no effect-on the health and safety of either plant 
personnel or the public.  

If you require any additional information, please so advise.  

erely, 

Enclosure: LER No. 89-010 

cc: C. W. Caldwell (USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, Units 1, 2 and 3) 
J. B. Martin (Regional Administrator, USNRC Region V) 
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations (INPO) 
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